

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 Fax (603) 673-8136

## TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE SELECTBOARD

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectboard@brookline.nh.us

http://www.brookline.nh.us

Non-Public Minutes – (2) Selectboard Monday, September 26, 2016

Selectboard members John Carr, Brendan Denehy, and Tom Humphreys, Town Administrator Tad Putney and Conservation Commission members Jay Chrystal and Drew Kellner.

## **Land & Water Conservation Fund Grants**

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney.

**Drew** outlined two different projects for which the Conservation Commission is pursuing grant funding from the Land & Water Conservation Fund. The first is on Lot K-34, which includes plans for a boat launch on the river, community garden, a parking lot and potential high volume well. The second is behind the Sunoco Station. The railbed will be conveyed to the Town by Nissitissit River Land Trust, a parking lot will be added on Route 13 and a universally accessible trail will be constructed along the river. Drew asked that Tad sign a letter for each of the grants and the Board agreed.

John J. Carr Brendan Denety Tom Humphrey's